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Llopl's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

26th July, 1932.

Dear Birs,

¥ith reference to my letter of the 29th April
last respecting the steamer "WICKLOW HEAD" I may say it
would appear that 1 have not yet received the necessary
particulars of the alterations carried out, and I shall
be glad if you will furnish me with the rejuisite
information to enable the freeboard report to be completed.

1 an, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

BELFAST.
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